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Kerri has made a great start with her three routines and the girls are progressing well, some

of them are working on their standing bendbacks and handstands so they are a very flexible

little group

There are currently 14 girls who attend regularly with another two which we haven't seen

this term yet and I have emailed them to see if they will be returning. The mother of one of
these girls is the lady who was going to take over as Kinder Liaison so if she is not returning I

have another mum in mind to learn the role.

We have lots of people wanting to help and I have already put out a note for the Bunnings

Sausage Sizzle because, with young families, it is not easy to juggle weekends and many

have older siblings with school sport commitments.

I have identified a mum who is a bit of a sewer so I am going to ask her to be wardrobe mum

for Kinder, but this is only her third week so I want to see if she is a stayer and let her settle
in a bit.

The families have been given all dates for future events, Family Concert, Rising Stars etc and

I have one mum who work Saturdays but has offered to help out at the concert as part of
her volunteering. I will keep a list of who is available for what and who is doing what so that
Mags knows who to invoice for the levy at the end of the year.

I have had a request for jackets so if there is an order happening can you please let me know

and lwill pass on the information.

Wendy Faulkner

Fundraising Bulbs

The bulb orders are now complete and although we only had 1.2 people purchase bulbs the
Club has received.5204 in fundraising. Only a small amount but as it only required the time
and labour of one person, it was a pretty good result. The bulbs are being delivered to me

early next week and I will then deliver them to their new hornes.


